

Meeting: Student Leadership Meeting

Date: Thu 03rd November

Forms represented:

Yr9 – CC, DS, GH, KLS, KP, LH, NDH, PSR, SAT

Yr10 – CLC, EE, GR, RA, MP

Yr11 – CBR, CRJ, IC, TMJ, PV, NM

Apologies sent by – 11LR, 11JCN, 11DK

Other leaders present: Pip Horn, Will Bullas, Charlotte Armstrong, Amy

Crossland, Esme Rajacki-Doyle, Emily Wilkinson, Harry Richards, Emily Kilner,

Ewan Dady, Elliot Anderson, Isabelle Dunkerley, Megan Round, Jaimie Fitton



Item	Information and Agreed Action Points	Who
<p>1. Investors in Pupils - feedback on target setting, pupil voice and finance use by the College</p> <p>2. Events – showcase support needed and confirmation of non-uniform days such as Comic relief etc</p>	<p>LS reminded students of the aims of target setting and how it works. It was highlighted by the students that the following subjects use the system well; English, French, Science, Geography, History, Drama, Food Tech. Those departments highlighted as not using the system were Maths and the remaining Technology subjects. DK, MH, CRJ, JWS and PV were highlighted as tutors who used the target setting system very well. GW asked students to highlight which tutors use their Investors in Pupils boards well for planning for our accreditation day. Tutors highlighted were – MCC, DS, EE, NDH, LR, NM, TMJ</p> <p>GW asked for students to sign up to help with planning and preparing for the Christmas showcase. Students chose to go into one area of five to support staff. The areas and students are;</p> <p>Seating/Logistics – Cara Inch, Will Bullas, Adam Carpenter, Amelia Akrill, Harry Lea, Indie Nagra, Maddie Whelan</p> <p>Ticket Design – Emily Wilkinson and Lauren Norcliffe</p> <p>Ticket Sales – all forms to be allocated tickets to sell in form time and students to come to GW for tickets to sell to friends and family</p> <p>Stalls – Amelia Hodgkiss, Megan Round, Ewan Dady, Imogen Priestley, Jaimie Fitton, Abi Dowse, Olivia Sykes, Edward Stubbs. Eve Pocock</p> <p>Auditions – Eliot Anderson, Amy Howarth, Charlotte Armstrong, Amy Crossland, Esme Rajacki-Doyle, Jack Laycock, Eleanor Dufton, Abi Hartley, Olivia Rotchell, Amber Evans</p>	<p>LS to share info with relevant staff</p> <p>Students to be put in contact with relevant staff for the showcase, including but not limited to – GW, JSy, BS, BSo, DQ, DJW, JLC, MD</p>
<p>3. Rewards</p>	<p>JLC asked students for feedback on two points, firstly, ideas for rewards trips day, and secondly, ideas on lunchtimes and how to alleviate queuing issues and extras students may like; Feedback for.</p> <p>1 – Paintballing, Course days, Ice Skating (x2), Go Ape, Theme Parks (x3), Meadowhall, Laser Quest, Trampolining, Go Karting.</p> <p>2 – Different queuing locations, Y11 to go straight in rather than queue at start, more benches outside, able to eat outside, use of quad areas for lunchtimes, equipment out in the outdoor areas such as balls etc for use on fields.</p> <p>JLC asked that student leaders speak to others in their forms and get tutors to forward any additional ideas which were not discussed at the meetings.</p>	<p>JLC and student leaders/form tutors</p>

<p>4. A.O.B from Leaders</p>	<p>Students highlighted a concern that bins were removed from the dining hall this week and asked that the new catering company replace the bins as well as having a recycling bin. GW to speak to the company and feedback on their plans.</p> <p>Two students mentioned concerns with book marking and feedback from staff in two subject areas. GW to liaise with SLT links to review this within their departments</p>	<p>GW</p>
<p>Copies to: all form leaders, all form tutors, relevant staff for Christmas showcase and JN to put in Parent Bulletin</p>		